
Fall Curriculum Opportunities 
Some exciting changes are coming to the PIAL curriculum this year. PIAL is currently updating 
each module to provide an even more engaging and informative experience for youth. With 
that comes some changes to PIAL offerings for the fall semester. The modules will be released 
as they are finished. For the beginning of the school year, PIAL will only be offering the new 
Healthy Relationships module and the ADMYRE Teen Dating Violence Awareness program.  

Healthy Relationships Module 
The new and improved Healthy Relationships module features lessons for both middle school 
and high school audiences. Middle schoolers have the opportunity to interact with One Love's 
couplet videos that compare healthy and unhealthy characteristics in all kinds of relationships. 

High schoolers view the Behind the Post video that depicts an unhealthy relationship, as well as 
the impact of social media on the relationship. Additionally, students will work with a 
relationship eco-map where they identify healthy and unhealthy relationships in their lives.  

Advocating for My Relationships 
ADMYRE is a powerful teen dating violence awareness program that educates youth about the 
signs of teen dating violence and resources available. The program includes a realistic 
simulation where youth follow the true story of an individual’s experiencing teen dating 
violence and make decisions based on what they would do in that situation.  

After the simulation, youth are guided through a debrief with an interactive discussion about 
specific issues of dating violence, how to support others experiencing unhealthy relationships, 
and advocating for their own relationships by connecting them to helpful community resources. 

Request a Visit 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/c44fcacfe1e84620b1f7c573070dffb1

